
Newsletter
S O U T H  L E E  N U R S E R Y

Date: Friday 10th June 2022

Dates for the diary:

Reminders
As the weather gets warmer, please
remember to send into Nursery a named
sun cream, sunhat and water bottle. 

Friday 1st July
Saturday 2nd July
Monday 4th July
Tuesday 5th July
Wednesday 6th July
Friday 8th July

Nursery Sports Day
PTA Summer Party
Swans Graduation
South Lee Arts Evensong
Summer Fete
Last Day for Term Time
Pupils

From the Nursery Manager...

We have had a lovely first week back after the
half term break!

The Swans have enjoyed having lunch with
the Pre-Prep children in the hall in
preparation to moving into Reception class in
September. I have heard so many lovely
comments about how well they have been
sitting and their wonderful table manners.
They have also been attending the Pre-Prep
assembly - well done to our three pupils that
achieved our Headmistress Award.

We are well into our practice for Sports Day
as I am sure our children have already told
you! I am looking forward to seeing as many
of you there as possible. The PTA will be at
the event selling our second hand uniform as
this was very successful at our Family Fun
Day.

Information for our Swans graduation will
follow next week.

PTA Summer Celebration

The PTA Summer Celebration will be held on
Saturday 2nd July, 7.30pm to 10.30pm.
Tickets are £35.00 per person and include
entertainment, nibbles and a drink. Tickets
are still available to purchase from the school
office.

We wish all of our parents and children
a lovely weekend!

Pre-School Gymnastics
Bury Spectrum Gymnastics
Club have spaces available
from September in their
pre-school gymnastics
sessions. Please see the flyer
attached for more details.

Staff V Parents Cricket & Rounders

Can the staff retain the cricket cup?
On Tuesday 14th June it’s the most
important day in the school calendar - it is
the Staff V Parents Cricket & Rounders
Match! The staff are determined to retain
the cricket cup against the parents. The
staff rounders team have been putting in
the training and would like to make it a
clean sweep on the day! Both matches start
at 6pm across the road on the Victory
Ground. The PTA have kindly offered to
run a BBQ and the Cricket Pavilion bar will
be open. We look forward to seeing you all
there to what is always an exciting
afternoon of sport!

https://www.facebook.com/Sgl-Training-1816599088603028/?__cft__[0]=AZXq6vmmxrNTTClgojOsS8KaQjo8ltEemCrogrMQ_gAaDKUhaqXf8a9XA9dB9ps8DANBrHRx1Bact73QZBrDhYYYojCf_Ja_BjpbQ-hKVJqCZMMaL9nUuoemuu2we1XEE3JMrJoST2GErFjJIqEYRDQm7mX0Kru4lCOh5OhhA1EPwQ&__tn__=kK-R
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